
   

  Page 1 of 2 
   

 

 

August Newsletter 2019 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 

beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents,  

It seems like summer is really flying by even faster this 

year! The School-agers and upcoming kindergartners 

have been enjoying all of the field trips and having so 

much fun under the sun. We are looking forward to 

August 26th, to see all of our new and rising BV kids! 

Here are some of our favorite memories from the past 

month: 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events & 
Birthdays: 

 

August 4th 

National Friendship Day 

August 13th  

International Leftovers Day 

August 24th  

Miss Jade’s Birthday! 

August 26th  

Beginning Visions official 

“Class move up” day and 

1st day of School! 

August 31st 

International Bacon Day 

 
 

 Announcements:  
 

If you haven’t already 
gotten your August 
calendar, ask the front 
office for one.  
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Mr. Robbie’s joke of the month 

Why did they quit giving tests at 
the zoo? 

 
Because it was full of cheetahs! 

Beginning Visions wants to thank 
our newly degreed teachers 

Bethany and Jade for all of the 
pictures that they provide for our 
newsletter. It is refreshing to have 

some young teachers who are 
excited about using all of what 

they have learned over the past 
few years in Early Childhood 
education and apply it in the 

classrooms! 

School is around the corner for some. 
Here is an idea to help prepare for 

school… 

Write their name in pencil and let 
them use a different colored marker 
to trace each letter as they read it 

out loud.  

Make name puzzles. Write their name 
on cardboard, cut them apart, mix 

them up and have them put the 
puzzle back together.  

Look at these fresh Veggies that 
Ms. Robin’s class grew! 


